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CHANGES IN PERLA SUBSCRIPTION POLICY

Many of us have enjoyed the benefits of news, announcements and 
annual Plecoptera literature survey, provided at no cost through the first 11 
issues of PERLA. Publication and mailing costs have now become so 
expensive, and the mailing list so large, that the Institutions of the Managing 
Editor and Editorial Board are no longer able to completely be responsible for 
the expense. The matter was discussed at length at the Business Meeting of 
the XI International Symposium in Treehaven, Wisconsin, and we are now 
requesting that subscribers that are financially able, make an annual 
contribution for their continued subscription to PERLA.
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We now request that institutions and individuals receiving the current 
issue No. 12 of PERLA, make a contribution of $5 or $10 U.S. to defray the 
cost of publishing. A self-addressed envelope to the Managing Editor is 
enclosed with PERLA 12 for your convenience. If you are financially unable 
to make a contribution, but wish to continue to receive PERLA, please use the 
envelope to write a brief note informing the Managing Editor of this.

It is important that you respond bv either a contribution or request to 
waive the contribution: these responses shall be the basis for making up the 
mailing list for PERLA 13 in 1993. The Managing Editor will make a 
financial report to the International Committee prior to each International 
Symposium Meeting and this report shall be presented to participants at each 
Symposium Business Meeting. If there is any excess in funds from 
contributions over actual costs, it is suggested that this be made available to the 
International Committee for such purposes as scholarships to help deserving 
Plecopterologists or students attend International Symposia or other uses 
determined by the Association.

Important - because of high bank costs for exchanges in some countries, 
please send your contribution to: Managing Editor PERLA in the form of a 
Bank Note, Cashier’s Check or Postal Money Order designated in U S. funds. 
Be sure not to send cash in the envelope.

REPORT
1994 MEETING OF NAPS

The 4th North American Plecoptera Symposium, sponsored by the North 
American Plecoptera Society, will be held in Chattanooga, Tennessee, May 20- 
22,1994. The Symposium has been planned and will be hosted by Dr. Charles
H. Nelson, of the University of Tennessee, Chattanooga.

NAPS meetings are held once every two or three years, in between the 
International Plecoptera Symposia. These meetings are for exchange of 
scientific information and fellowship among North American workers, and are 
not intended to conflict with, or substitute for, the most rewarding experiences 
to be gained with international colleagues at the International Symposia. All 
NAPS members are encouraged to participate in the next International 
Symposium in Switzerland (See Announcement in this issue of PERLA).

Current officers of NAPS are: K.W. Stewart, President and C.H. Nelson, 
Vice President Dr. Bill P. Stark was the first President of the Society and 
edits its newsletter "Rolling Stonefly News." For more information about the 
Chattanooga meeting, contact: NAPS Meeting/Dr. Charles H. Nelson,
Department of Biological and Environmental Sciences, 613 McCallie Avenue, 
The University of Tennessee at Chattanooga, Chattanooga, TN 37403.
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